Christmas Shoebox Appeal

- Each box needs to have £3 in to cover cost of shipping delivery. Any boxes without this keep in a separate pile so we can add money later from student council pot.
- Each Box needs to be wrapped with box and lid wrapped separately.
- Boxes to and labels (boy and girl) to be given out from student services
- -Daily totalizer. Updated on the Student Council notice board listing which year group has the most. To be done in black board pen.
- Student Bulletin daily totalizer each day also.
- Boxes to be stored in room behind SS.
- All boxes to be handed in by 16/11/16.